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I am in ABSOLUTE opposition of this proposal! Why does the State of Oregon feel 

that it’s their responsibility to introduce and indoctrinate my son to their ideology. My 

son has two parents, male and female- shocking I know, who have strived to bring 

him up in a loving and excepting environment. We do NOT need or want the State of 

Oregon to attempt to take away our responsibility as parents just because we don’t 

fly a queer flag in our yard. Let us be the parents to our son, and you guys, the State 

of Oregon can stay the HELL out. God knows you’ve fucked up enough things 

already!  


